
 

 
 
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair 
The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
 
 
RE: CPF Member Certification for Lake Solano County Park Project 

 
Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I respectfully request funding ($867,648) for the accessible pedestrian pathways and 
parking project at Lake Solano County Park in fiscal year 2022. The project sponsor is 
California’s Solano County located at 675 Texas Street, Suite 6500, Fairfield, CA, zip 
code 94533. 
 

The Community Project Funding requested will allow Solano County to improve 
pedestrian pathways to comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and the 
Architectural Barriers Act (ABA) and increase accessible public parking at Lake Solano 
County Park, California. Managed by Solano County under an agreement with the U.S. 
Bureau of Reclamation, this county park provides public access for recreation and 
boating at Lake Solano, formed by the Putah Diversion Dam of the federal Solano 
Project. Solano County’s proposed project will provide greater access to public facilities 
and parkland for people with disabilities and improve safety for all who visit Lake Solano 

County Park. It is a responsible use of taxpayer funds for the aforementioned reasons. 
 
Pursuant to Clause 17 of Rule XXIII of the U.S. House of Representatives, I certify that 
neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project or request. 
Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
JOHN GARAMENDI 
Member of Congress 


